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Waste Survey 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please find below a link to complete a Waste Survey sent on behalf of The New Forest District 
Council, who are having a consultation on rubbish at the moment. 

 
Perhaps talk to your children about their views on rubbish and recycling in our village/your 
home and see what improvements or changes they would like to make. 

 

Waste Survey - 

‘We are looking at how we collect household waste and recycling in the New 

Forest and are seeking the views of our residents. 

From the 16 January 2020 until 14 February 2020, the council will be inviting 

householders to answer a short survey about the waste and recycling service. 

Residents can complete the survey online by copying this link into your web 

browser:’ 

https://www.snapsurveys.com/wh/s.asp?k=157536891740  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Eco Council. 
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